
RESOLUTION NO. 95- 153 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PAS0 ROBLES 
APPROVING A CONSULTANT'S SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH 

BOYLE ENGINEERING, CORPORATION FOR AND ENGINEERING STUDY OF 
THE 24TH STREET RAIL OVER CROSSING AND 

AUTHORIZING CITY THE CITY MANAGER TO EXECUTE SAID AGREEMENT 
CITY PROJECT NO. DPW 94-13 

WHEREAS, the City Council has acknowledged the need to proceed 
with studying the 24th Street Rail Overcrossing, between Spring 
Street and Riverside Avenue, by having an Engineering Study and 
Preliminary Design Plan prepared for this segment of City street; 
and 

WHEREAS, the City staff has solicited, received and negotiated 
a Consultant's Services Agreement with Boyle Engineering Corp. 
(Boyle), which contains a scope of engineering services and 
deliverables that will provide the City with a comprehensive 
Preliminary Engineering Design for a Rail overcrossing structure 
and connecting street approaches for 24th Street, between Spring 
Street and Riverside Avenue; and 

WHEREAS, the negotiated total contract price, for this study 
by Boyle, is $50,000. 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED AS FOLLOWS: 

Section 1. That the City Council of the City of Paso 
Robles does approve the Consultant's Services Agreement with Boyle 
Engineering Corp. to complete a Preliminary Engineering Study and 
Design for the 24th Street Rail Overcrossing, between Spring Street 
and Riverside Avenue, DPW Project No. 94-13, . 

Section 2. That the city Council of the City of Paso 
Robles does authorize the City Manager to execute the Consultant's 
Services Agreement with Boyle Engineering Corp. to complete a 
Preliminary Engineering Study and Design for the 24th Street Rail 
Overcrossing, between Spring Street and Riverside Avenue (DPW 
Project No. 94-13) for $50,000. 



PASSED AND ADOPTED by the City Council of the City of El Paso 
Robles, this 21th day of November. 1995, on the following vote: 

AYES Heggarty, Iversen, Mart in, Picanco, and Mackl in 
NOES None 
ABSENT None 
ABSTAIN None 

c. M A .  
YMacklin, Mayor 

ATTEST 

W L  
Richard J. Raunirez, City Clerk 


